
WEBSITE ACCESSABILITY 

The Gilmanton School District is committed to providing information on our website that is 
available to as many people as possible.  We strive to meet the requirements of the Disability 
Discrimination Act, Section 504 of the Rehabilitations Act of 1973, and Title II of the Americans 
with Disabilities Act of 1990.  We will make every effort to ensure that our communications are 
accessible to those with special needs, including individuals with visual, hearing, cognitive, and 
motor impairments. 

While the Gilmanton School District attempts to adhere to the accepted guidelines and 
standards for accessibility and usability, it is not always possible to do so in all areas of the 
website.  We are continually seeking out solutions that will bring all areas of the site up to the 
same level of overall web accessibility. 

If you are having a problem with accessing any of the information on the Gilmanton School 
District website due to a disability, please contact Kory Rud, 715-946-3158.  Please provide the 
following information so that we may try to accommodate your needs: URL or web page 
address, the problem you are experiencing, and a phone number where you can be reached. 

 


